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29th September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re:  National Poetry Day – Thursday 7th October  
 
On the 7th of October, we will be celebrating National Poetry Day! 
 
We will be holding a poetry recital competition in our classes and we would 
encourage all the children to have a go! 
 
How it works: 
 

1. Find a poem your child enjoys. 
 

2. Practice performing it. 
 

3. Make sure the performance is no longer than 2 minutes 
 

4. The poem can be in a different language but you must provide a translation 
 

5. Your child can perform it in any way they like, they could add actions, change 
their voice or bring in props. 

 
Two winners from each class will be put forward to the final on the 14th of October.  
The finalists will perform their poems again in front of 3 esteemed judges and three 
winners will receive a prize! 
 
This is a fantastic opportunity for all the children and we would really appreciate your 
support in encouraging your child to take part. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Deller and Mrs Joshi 
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